
North Beckton News 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you to all the parents who have returned their up-to-date contact information form; this means that we 

have all the correct information for your child updated onto our system. Please can I ask that anyone who is 

yet to return this form, does so early next week .  

This week has been ‘Science Week’ where all children across the school have been learning about plants, life 

cycles and habitats. Please ask your child/ren what they have learnt this week to see if they have remembered 

everything. 

Regards,   Ms Helm: Head Teacher 

Holiday Dates 

IMPORTANT DATES . . .  

Our Spring Term finishes at 1.30pm on Friday 1st April. 

There are NO after school clubs/tuition during this last week of term. 

All children are back in school on Wednesday 20th April. 

IN-PERSON PARENTS’ 

EVENING 

Please read and return 

the letter sent out this 

week regarding our Par-

ents’ Evenings on the 

last week of this half 

term. We are keen that 

100% of parents/carers 

attend to see the amaz-

ing work your children 

have been doing this 

year. 

North Beckton Big cycle events 

Wednesday 23rd March: “Bling up your bike (or scooter) day” Prizes for the Blingy-est bike in each phase. 

 

Thursday 24th March: Bike fix-it day. Please bring in any children’s bikes which need repairing. Please can 
the bikes be labelled with names and classes. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 Our ‘Thought for Next Week‘ 

Next week,  in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“TREADING LIGHTLY ON THE PLANET” 

World Water Day = 22nd March 

How much water do you use? What is your water footprint? 

What are different charities doing to support people in countries where there is limited access to fresh water? 

What can we all do to try to save some water at home and at school? 

 

WORLD AFFAIRS 

It is obviously a very difficult time for a number 

of our families in light of the challenging situa-

tion we are seeing on the news. We would like 

to continue to offer our support to everyone 

impacted by this situation and ask that you 

come and speak to us if there is anything you 

think we could help with.  

As regards supporting your children in under-

standing this situation, in an age-appropriate 

way, there are some excellent child-friendly 

resources through the links below: 

https://reliefweb.int/report/ukraine/ukraine-5-

ways-talk-children-about-conflict  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/60554258 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/60544478   

https://subscribe.firstnews.co.uk/ukraine-first-news

-explainer/  

Year 4 Sports Competition 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Learning: Art Week—Sculpture Focus 
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